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RETROFITTING DIRECTIVE FOR 
FINSTERWALDER PARALOCK 3 SEPARATION CARABINERS 

 
According to the manufacturer's instructions, all Paralock 3 separation carabiners must be 
retrofitted with line guards. Without this retrofit, the carabiners lose their operational approval. 
 
The retrofit will be carried out free of charge by the manufacturer. Affected carabiners should 
be sent to the following address: 
Finsterwalder GmbH, Pagodenburgstraße 8, 81247 Munich, GERMANY 
 
Customers in Switzerland are kindly requested to send their carabiners directly to the following 
address: 
High Adventure AG, Wiesenbergstrasse 10, 6383 Dallenwil, SWITZERLAND 
All Swiss submissions will be collected and forwarded to us in batches in order to simplify the 
process. 
 
Important Note: It is not possible to retrofit Paralock 1 carabiners with line guards. As an 
alternative, we offer the exchange of Paralock 1 carabiners for pre-equipped Paralock 3 
carabiners at a price of €35 each (plus shipping). 
 
Please ensure that the instruction manual for the retrofitted Paralock 3 is carefully observed. 
 
Munich, 22.04.2025 
Finsterwalder GmbH 
https://www.finsterwalder-charly.de 
 

 

https://finsterwalder-charly.de/images/stories/produkte/bauteile/karabiner/paralock3/finsterwalder_paralock_upgraded_manual_en.pdf
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